
 
 
Chico State Enterprises Announcements 
Monday, June 12, 2023 

 
The CSU Chancellors Office has informed campuses that the indirect cost rate for State agency funded 
agreements will increase to 35% Modified Total Direct Costs (MTDC) for budget periods beginning 
7/1/23 and after.  The off-campus rate remains at 25% MTDC.  

The CSE Budgeting Guidebook and Fringe Benefit Rate Chart will be updated soon to reflect this increase.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Increase to Indirect Cost Rate  
for State Agency Funded Agreements 

Manage Email Preferences 

All Chico State Enterprises (CSE) employees, project directors, and authorized signers on CSE accounts receive CSE 
Announcements via email and cannot opt out. 

• If you are no longer an active CSE employee, please notify CSE Human Resources via email. 

• If you are no longer a project director and would like your name removed, or wish to add administrative staff to 
the distribution list, please email CSE Announcements with appropriate instructions. 

• CSE Announcements can also be accessed via the CSE News and Information page. 

https://www.csuchico.edu/cse/_assets/documents/prop-dev-budget/budget-guidebook.pdf
https://www.csuchico.edu/cse/_assets/documents/prop-dev-budget/benefit-rates-for-budgeting-chart.pdf
mailto:csehr@csuchico.edu
mailto:cseannounce@csuchico.edu
https://www.csuchico.edu/cse/announcements/index.shtml
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